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Community Service
Opportunities

Contact Cadet SGM Arturo Garcia

Make sure you document your community service hours in your Cadet 

Portfolio to ensure you gain credits for Promotions in JROTC!!

October 5th

County Rifle 2

October 7th

County Raider Challenge

October 19th

County Rifle 3

October 28th

Area 5 Raider challenge

Congratulations to our August 2023 
Cadets of the Month. This prestigious 

honor is bestowed upon one Cadet 

per LET Levels I through III, who has 

gone above and beyond the call of duty 

and performance.  Bull of the Month 
will automatically be in the running for 

Bull of the Year selections which will 

occur during our annual awards 
ceremony in March of 2024.

LET I LET II LET III

September BIRTHDAYS!

                Flag DetailJROTC 
Mission:
Helping 
Young 

People to 
Be Better 
Citizens

A big shout out to all of our 
Cadets who loyally report to 
the PCHS flagpole every 
morning at 7:00 am and after 
the ringing of the last bell to 
raise and lower the flag.  It is a 
solemn duty and unique 
honor our Cadets are proud to 
perform daily.

ASVAB
(Scan the QR Code to register for this year’s 
Armed Services Vocational Battery) 

ASVAB readiness and improvement is 
this year’s JROTC service project.  With the help of our 
Career Counseling team and the Media Center 
Director, ASVAB materials will be available to support 
students taking the test on 11/6/2023 at PCHS.  This 
event is open to all students considering a future in 
military service.  JROTC will publish more information 
to help all aspiring testers at PCHS better prepare and 
perform their best at this event.  

Our Battalion Crest CADET CORNERKEY EVENTS

 JROTC September 2023 Bulls Of The Month
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C/LTC Hailey Kerns: "Your journey 

begins here, where camaraderie, 

discipline, and growth  converge. Were 

excited to  have you here and can't wait 

to  get to  know you. Together, we'll  

march towards excellence, learning the  

true meaning of leadership and service. 

Welcome to  the Bulls Battalion family!"

C/CSM Kristian Ryan: Welcome back 

cadets, hope y'all had a great summer, 

now we need to  get things moving  for  

our battalion. We are all excited to  see 

the new cadets push themselves proud  

to  see cadets already interested in 

teams! HOOAH!

COMMAND TEAM MESSAGE

Bulls Battalion Teams Starting Up Again!

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
OUR 2023/24 AIR RIFLE 

TEAM MEMBERS

We are excited about our upcoming year and competitive season.  Our teams are ramping up for a 
highly competitive experience and are working hard at their practices. The Air Rifle Team has formed 
with 14 new and returning members qualifying for the team. Raiders are preparing for final 
selections with teams set to compete beginning in September.  Our Color Guard has already been 
hard at work and continues to be in demand both for sporting events and in the local community.  

Under the leadership of our new Cadet Battalion 
Commander, LTC Hailey Kerns, Cadets supported this 
year’s Freshman Orientation with Color Guard, Parking, & 
and usher support.  The information booth as well in the 
cafeteria was a big hit with future Cadets and their parents.
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